
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do you want to be a part of the Army of Advocates? 
While we often boast of “110 million credit union members ready to respond” the reality is that unless we can back it 
up with grassroots action, our efforts ring hollow! It is for this reason that we urge you to be part of the Army of 
Advocates. 

Let's make our voices heard at our state capitol's and in Washington, DC. Let them hear us ROAR!! 
 
Name 

Email Address Credit Union Name 

  
Daytime Phone Cell Phone 

How long have you been associated with your credit union?       What is your current position? 

Are you willing to, or are you already participating in any of the following advocacy activities? 
 Emails/Letters/Phone Calls to Elected Officials 
 Visit local district offices 
 Volunteer in Campaigns 
 Attend Town Hall Meetings 
 Deliver League PAC contributions 
Would you have an interest in being a volunteer in a campaign? 
 Yes  
 No 
Do you participate in your local credit union chapter? 
 Yes   
 No 
Are you active in your local Chamber of Commerce? 
 Yes  
 No 

 Attend the CUNA or state Governmental 
Affairs Conferences (GAC) 

 Contribute to PAC 
 Payroll Deduction 

How would you like to be more involved in advocating for your credit union? 

 
 
Signature  Date  
You can email your completed form to April Krause at akrause@cornerstoneleague.coop, fax to (469) 385-6487, 
or mail to Cornerstone Credit Union League Attn: April Krause, 6801 Parkwood Blvd. Ste 300, Plano TX 75024. 
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